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June 24, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am very concerned over health care. This country has some of the

worlds best doctors and hospitals. Health care constitutes a sixth of the

economy and is growing. Access to care has long been a problem. In your

campaign for President you promised health care for all, lower deductibles,

better coverage. The house passed a bill which will leave tens of millions

more people without coverage, increase deductibles for many others and

reduce the quality of coverage for still more. This is clearly not what you

promised, yet you strongly supported it... before you called it mean. Now

a largely equivalent bill is about to see a vote in the Senate. Once again

this is exactly opposite what you campaigned on and precisely what you

criticized last week. Once again you are supporting it.

Please assure me that you will honor your campaign promises and veto

the health care bill.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our government for the people.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


